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Contact Information 
 

  (915)241-3233 -  Tim 

  (915)373-8466 -  Kelly 
 

   tkurling@hotmail.com 
 

  ToEveryCreature.com 
 

Mailing Address 
 

  10830 MLK Jr. Blvd. 

  Ste. 104, Box 256 

  El Paso, TX 79934 

 
 

 

Sending Church and 
Support Address 

 

Maranatha Baptist Church  
2800 N. Divis Bethany, OK 
73008  ~  (405)789-4662 

 

     Allen Domelle, Pastor 
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March | April 2020 

"Fear thou not; for I am with thee: be not dismayed; for I am thy God: I will strengthen thee; 
yea, I will help thee; yea, I will uphold thee with the right hand of my righteousness."    

 - IS. 41:10 

Dear Pastors, Supporters, and Ministry Friends, 

     We hope this letter finds you in health, with food and raiment.  We, like all of you have been 
greatly impacted by the COVID-19 crisis, but we also realize that God is in control of whatever 
may happen.  Although you and I cannot see the future the Lord knows every detail! 

   I have been praying through this crisis that the lost will realize their condition and seek the 
Lord and that the saved will get serious about serving the Lord.  Sadly, I believe we are living 
in the Laodicean church age (Rev. 3)  when so many are lukewarm.  Whatever happens, I pray 
that the Christians would return to their first love and get busy as surely things are moving 
towards the rapture of the church. 

   Our cross-border commute has been severely limited for the time being, but I am happy to 
report that the leadership the Lord has allowed us to train have not missed a beat. I’m glad 
the Lord has led me to train these men along the lines of 2nd Tim. 2:2   

  Although the technology that the pastors have in Mexico is not on the same level as the 
United States, I have been impressed with the creativity of some of our pastors.  Brother 
Angel Luna made outlines of his SS lesson and Sermon and made copies and he and his wife 
deliver them to the congregation on Saturday for family worship on Sunday.  Another Pastor 
videos devotionals for daily study as well as other ways of maintaining contact with his 
congregation. 

   As the economic repercussions grow in the US, they will affect Mexico on a much larger 
scale.  It’s been said if the US gets a cold economically, Mexico will get pneumonia!  Please 
pray for our people to remain faithful to God as this crisis advances.  

Iglesia Bautista Maranatha –  Celebrated their fifth anniversary on February 23rd. We 
were blessed to have Pastor Stephen Dyck and his family attend the services and preach 
the anniversary message.  There were over 80 in attendance and the Lord blessed with 
several visitors and professions of faith. Many of the visitors have continued attending. 

                     

Seminario Bautista Fundamental – We’ve had to postpone the graduation scheduled on 
April 17th.  The two men pictured are already preaching and teaching and hopefully soon will 
be starting new works.  Pray for Mario Zurita and Mauricio Caraveo that the Lord would guide 
them and their new phase of their ministries, and that many souls would be saved as a result. 

Prayer Requests: Please continue to pray for Health and Protection, for Guidance and 
Direction, for the seminary and the churches, for more souls and more laborers!  

        Looking for that blessed hope and glorious appearing!   


